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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2008 10:55 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: rate increases!!!!

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-073, Pennichuck Water
Works.

Kim

Original Message
From: jojobarry32@comcast.net [mailto:jojobarry32©comcast.netj
Sent: Sunday, October 12, 2008 1:24 PM
To: PUC
Subject: rate increases!!!!

To The Public Commission, I would like to express my opinion on the rate increases
asking for 11.27% immediately and then a permament one of 25.27% .1 would like to know how they
could ask for the increases ,while our economy is in such a turmoil ,people are losing job’s forciosures,
food ,heating ,medicine’s cost ,keep going higher every day. As a senior citizien ,if things keep going
this way, I will have to start thinking of selling our home, and by no means it is no time for that to
happen. I know you will seriously keep the cosumers in mind. Thank You J.E.Migneault Nashua,
N.H.03060

10/16/2008


